
Inspire: Culture, Learning and Libraries, the Miner2Major 
Landscape Partnership Scheme, Nottinghamshire 
Police, Newark and Sherwood District Council and 
Creative Lives are supporting Nottinghamshire crafters to 
make Brave Bears for charities working with children in 
times of need.  
 
For full details about how to join in pick up a pattern HERE 
or download the patterns from: inspireculture.org.uk/knit 
 
Brave Bears donated by 1 August 2023 will take part in the 
Teddy Bears Picnic Exhibition at Mansfield Central Library 
Gallery from Tuesday 15 August to Wednesday 27 
September 2023
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